
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/594                                                                           Date: 03.09.2024 
 
To, 
 
All Members of Plexconcil 
 
Dear Sir/madam 
 
Subject: Extension of Interest Equalization Scheme (IES) for Pre and Post 
Shipment Rupee Export Credit for One month beyond 31th August, 2024 

Ref. No. DGFT Trade Notice :16/2024-25, dated on 31st August, 2024 
 
 
We wish to inform you that the DGFT has announced the Interest Equalization Scheme 
for Pre- and Post-Shipment Rupee Export Credit which had earlier been extended upto 
31.08.2024 as a fund limited scheme, has been further extended for one month i.e. upto 
30.09.2024 
 
This extension is applicable only for MSME Manufacturing exporters. Apart from that, 
such extension is made with the same terms and conditions as the present scheme. 
This is for your information. 
 
 
Regards, 
Bharti Parave 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

 


